
 
 
From: Bryan Thomas [mailto:bryanthomas@btconnect.com]  
Sent: 10 July 2015 15:27 

To: Prior, Andrew 

Subject: 151470, Whitley Court 

 
Dear Andrew 
 
Following a discussion with my client, I would like to withdraw the above application. 
 
We will look at providing a similar amount of accommodation in a single storey extension.  
 
Many thanks for your help. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bryan Thomas 
Architectural Design Ltd 
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